Reg. AD.
No. RTI-199(15-16)R63 <5 -15/Z-6
Office of the Joint Commissioner,
(Greater Mumbai)
Food & Drugs Administration M. S.,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Opp. RBI,
3" floor, Bandra (East), Mumbai 51.
Date : 21/12/2015

To,

Prashant Reddy T.,

Advocate,

C/o. Lex One Parnters, E- 19, LGF

Jungpura Extension,

New Delhi-110014

Subject — Information regarding sampling of drugs by drug inspectors

Reference — Your RTI application dated 03/12/2015

Sir,

We have received a copy of your above referred application from Public Information Officer of
Drug Controller, Food and Drug Administration, Bandra (E), Mumbai 51 regarding information
concerned with this office. Which we are submitting elaborated as below.

1. This office does not allocate Drugs Inspector wise funds for sampling. The information will
be submitted by our Head Quarter,

2. Guidelines regarding the sampling of different types of drugs that are required to be drawn
from the market for testing are issued by our Head Quarter. Head Quarter is going to submit
the information. Therefore, it is not concerned with this office.

The First Appellate Authority under The Subject Act is The Joint Commissioner, (Gr. Mumbat),
Food & Drug Administration, M.S., 341, Bandra Kurla Complex, 3" Floor, Bandra East, Mumbai —
400051, for submitting the Appeal within a period of 30 days in this case.

Kindly acknowledge the letter.
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( P.P.Mhanvar )
Public Information Officer
Assistant Commissioner (Gr. Mumbai), Zone— 6
Food & Drug Administration, M.S. Mumbai—400051

Copy To — State Public Information Officer, FDA, (H.Q), Mumbai 51 with reference to your letter
No. RT1/621/228-2015/15, dated Nil.



